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          September 25-27 

               Immanuel 

               6:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

         Willie McLaurin, preaching 
 

                 Plenty of Special Music 

                      from our churches 
 

 

Old Fashioned Revival 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wilson County Baptist Association would like to honor  

Dave Shelley for his years of service/retirement by presenting  

him with donations/gift cards. We would like to extend an  

invitation to all of the churches in the association to give to his  

retirement. Any monetary donations/gift-cards and cards of thanks 

may be dropped off at the association office on Monday or  

Wednesday between 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. If you prefer, you can  

mail them to: WCBA, P.O. Box 2190, Lebanon, TN 37088. They will  

be collected and given to Dave at the October 20 Annual Meeting.  

Help us Congratulate Dave on his retirement! 
 

 

 



 

Bellevue Baptist Church in Cordova 
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Thursday,   
October 20 

 
 

             First Baptist, Alexandria 
 

 
Jon Ferguson, Doctrinal Message 

 

Tommy Echols, Missional 
 

Meal provided by First Alexandria. 
RSVP needed by October 14.  

 
RSVP to wcba@wcbamissions.com  

or 615-444-8820. 

 

 

 
 

Starts on Tuesday,  
September 13, 2022 

 

Instructor, Terry Carver 
 

Topic: Exodus 
 

If you are interested in seminary extension let us know. 
One of our men graduated in the Spring giving us more 

flexibility with the time and the day of the week.  

Seminary Extension Fall Class 

 

 

 

Week of Prayer for State Missions 
 

September 11-18 
 

Golden Offering for 
Tennessee Missions 

 
2021-2022 

 

Golden Offering Goal: 
$2,100,000 

 

 

           Smith Fork Baptist Church  
 

          presents  
 

               Annual Dekalb County Outreach Tent Meeting  
 

                Friday Night, September 23rd, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

                                                                            At the Williams Farm (585 Alexandria to Dismal Road, Liberty, TN) 
 

Brother Jon Grime and Brother Tim Blackburn will be the featured preachers 
 

Testimonies and singing by the congregation will be welcome. 
 

For more information, call Brother Williams at 615-969-8873. 
 

God bless! 

 

mailto:wcba@wcbamissions.com


 

 

 

 

 

The WMU International 
Mission Study is about the 

Philippines this year.    
 

Please plan to join us at:  
 

Shop Springs  
Baptist Church  

 
at 6:00 pm 

 on  
October 11th  

 
as we learn about how 

missionaries are spreading  
the saving grace of Jesus. 

 

 Starts with worship on Sunday at 5 pm and ends Wednesday at noon. 

 
Bellevue Baptist Church at Cordova 
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Thank you! Thank you! 
 

Thank you! 
 

WMU!!! 
 

Thank you for honoring us at 
your Fall Retreat. Thank you for 
your impact in my life and your 
partnership throughout my time 

at WCBA and 48 years of 
ministry. Thank you for the work 

you have done in keeping 
missions in the forefront and the 

daily prayers for our SBC 
missionaries! Although I’ve 

missed more than I’ve done it has 
been a privilege to pray for them 

on their birthdays. 
 

You are all Special to us and will 
continue to be a part in whatever 

door the Lord will open for 
Melissa and me in the future! 

 
Isaiah 43:19, 

 
Dave and Melissa Shelley 

 

 



 

 

Wilson County Baptist Association 
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Our first two weeks of this fall semester has kicked off wonderfully!! There is a lot of excitement on campus. We have 
interacted with students through our campus organizational fair and a co-sponsored worship night.  
 
We will kick off our Tuesday ministry days on September 6. We are in need of lunch sponsorships from our local 
churches. Each Tuesday we host a lunch from 11:00am to 1:00pm. We have seen 150 plus students visit our building. 
Each week a sponsoring church has the opportunity to interact personally and encourage through a Scriptural devotion 
our group. Please contact Darrin Reynolds if you are interested in this exciting ministry. 
 
We will also begin our Bible Study/worship nights as well. The first six weeks we will begin with an intentional 
outreach study. Pray for our students boldness and bravery. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support!! Darrin Reynolds, BCM Director 
 

 


